GGASA GIRLS FASTPITCH



There will be a Suggestion Box located at the snack stand for any suggestions. Rules and other procedures and policies are usually addressed pre-season around October. But your suggestions from now till then will be held and reviewed at the appropriate time. Please only positive comments and suggestions, remember the board members are here in the best interest of your children and are completely on a volunteer basis. Please indicate if you would like to present the suggestion at the meeting yourself and you will be notified of the date.

Suggestion or Recommendation:		
Name (optional)	contact #	date
Yes I am willing to assist or o	coordinate my suggestion or re	ecommendation.
I would like to be called with will be discussed or consider	date of meeting my suggestio	n or recommendation